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Abstract
This document contains the meeting minutes of the IEEE 802.11ac teleconference on 2012-08-30.



Teleconference time: 2012-08-30, 20:00 ET

Attendees present:
· Matt Fischer (Broadcom) – Chair for this meeting
· Allan Zhu (Samsung) – Secretary for this meeting
· Reza Hedayat (Cisco)
· Brian Hart (Cisco)
· Minho Cheong (ETRI)
· Jae Seung Lee (ETRI)
· Simone Merlin (Qualcomm)
· Yong Liu (Marvell)
· James Wang (MediaTek)
· Eldad Perahia (Intel)
· Eric Wong (Broadcom)
· Liwen Chu (ST)
· Yusuke Asai (NTT)
· Bo Sun (ZTE)
· Sigurd Schelstraete

The Agenda:
· IEEE 802 and IEEE 802.11 IPR policies and procedures
· Attendance reminder (please send an e.mail to David, david.yangxun@huawei.com )
· TGac Ad Hoc meeting in San Diego: https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/poll-status?p=5100008  
· Hotel Reservation: http://booking.ihotelier.com/istay/istay.jsp?groupID=839399&hotelID=6767 
· https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/12/11-12-1021-03-00ac-lb188-cid-6558-mu-exchange.doc - Matthew Fischer




The Minutes:

20:05 Matt called the meeting to order (Matt chaired the meeting on behalf of Osama). Meeting minutes was taken by Allan Zhu on behalf of David.

Matt showed and read the patent policy in Doc 0764r4.

Matt presented 11-12/1021r03. CID 6558 was originally rejected in document 11-12/994r2, but got reassigned to Matt for further resolution.

Question asked by Matt: is there anyone in the call who objects to allow delayed BlockAck? No objections.

mu-ppdu-sequence (under Section G.5 VHT sequence) was heavily discussed. Simone did not agree with the one originally listed in 1021r3. The sequence was modified and accepted by the group (no objections, see new text in 1021r4).

Matt asked whether we should keep the figures showing the frame sequence exchanges. Simone did not see the needs of the figures.

Matt asked whether we should keep the new inserted text of 9.3.2.9a. Simone spoke to keep the first two paragraphs but not the third paragraph and below. Matt will check again and bring a straw poll during the next f2f meeting.

Liwen pointed out the new sequence does not allow a sequence of multiple RTS/CTS exchange. 

Matt is going to add the multiple RTS/CTS sequence.

20:49 The meeting was ended.
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